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Dear Chief Executive 

 

Inquiry into Public Libraries in Wales 

 

The Communities, Equality and Local Government Committee is currently 

undertaking an inquiry into public libraries in Wales.   

 

As part of our inquiry, we would be interested to hear from you on the following: 

- has your local authority undertaken equality impact assessments when 

considering the potential closure of libraries in your area, and if so, please 

can you provide details;  

- has your local authority consulted with local representatives of vulnerable 

users when considering the potential closure of libraries in your area, and if 

so, please can you provide details; and 

- what links are there between education services and public libraries in your 

local authority. 

 

It would be helpful if we could receive your response by 23 April.  I have attached 

a link to our inquiry for your information: 

http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=8295 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christine Chapman AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 
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